
	
  
 

EHA Announces Early Retirement Seminar 
 

 The EHA is please to announce there will be an informative seminar 
covering retirement health care benefits on May 8th at the Westside 
Community Center, 3534 South 108th Street, Omaha, NE 68144.  Sign in 
will begin at 4:00 PM with the seminar beginning promptly at 4:30 PM.  
   

Kent Trelford-Thompson from Blue Cross Blue Shield and Greg Long 
of the EHA will be covering Direct Bill and the health care options 
associated with the retiree package.   

 
If you have any questions please feel free to contact me at 402-440-

1358 or greg@ehaplan.org. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Greg Long 
EHA Field Representative  


